Georgia & South Carolina Reciprocal License Agreement

All channels of the Savannah River, from its mouth to the confluence of the Tugaloo and the
Seneca rivers, and the Chattooga River to the boundary line between Georgia and North
Carolina are included in an agreement between Georgia and South Carolina to use valid
freshwater sportfishing licenses and permits that have been issued by either state.

This agreement also applies to the following impoundments: Thurmond, Russell, Hartwell,
Yonah, Tugaloo, Stevens Creek and the New Savannah Bluff Lock and Dam, but not to any
tributary streams to those impoundments nor tributary streams to the Savannah, Tugaloo and
Chattooga rivers.

All persons holding a valid license from Georgia or South Carolina will be allowed to fish in the
waters covered by this agreement.

NOTE: Contact Georgia DNR Wildlife Resources Division at 770-918-6406 for information on
Georgia size and catch limits or visit georgiawildlife.com/.



